
 
 

 
 
 
May 11, 2018      
 
 
 
Dear Ishita Jayeshbhai Jain, 
 
Thank you for applying to Coquitlam College.  However, we regret to inform you 
that we are not able to offer you admission into the Associate of Arts Degree for 
the Fall 2018 Semester.  Admissions decisions are based on a composite of 
information and every application is carefully reviewed.  
 
If you wish to be reconsidered for next semester, please resubmit an updated 
transcript with your Coquitlam College student number by email to 
admissions@coquitlamcollege.com.  Please do not reapply and resubmit the 
$200.00 application fee. 
 
Your Coquitlam College student ID number is 02185589. 
 
Thank you for your interest in Coquitlam College. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Office of the Registrar 
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